
 
 
 
 
 
A Message from Yong Yean Chau, CEO, Manager of Parkway Life REIT  
 
 
2 April 2020  
 
KEEPING YOU SAFE IN TIMES OF COVID-19  
 
Dear Unitholders, 
 
As the coronavirus (Covid-19) situation continues to evolve, we will be deferring Parkway Life REIT’s 
Annual General Meeting (AGM), originally scheduled for 21 April 2020, to on or around mid-June 2020. 
 
This is in view of the enhanced measures announced by the Ministry of Health but above all, with our 
commitment to protect our stakeholders and communities where we work and live. 
 
Your health and safety are our priorities in these dynamic and challenging times. I would like to 
reassure you that we are monitoring the situation very closely and are doing all we can to keep 
everyone safe. 
 
We will keep you updated of the new date for the AGM and participation procedures, pending the 
legislative amendments in relation to the conduct of meetings, which will be addressed in Parliament 
on or around April 2020. 
 
Thank you all for your support, patience and continued trust in us during this difficult period, and 
meanwhile, please do not hesitate to write to us if you have any questions. 
 
 
Yong Yean Chau 
Chief Executive Officer 
Parkway Trust Management Limited 


